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P&Z ACTION: 

 
On August 14, 2023, the Planning and Zoning Commission voted 5-0 to continue 
the petitioner’s request for a Special Exception Use Permit for Truck Parking, due 
to the required signs not being posted on the subject site. The request was 
continued to the September 11, 2023, Planning and Zoning hearing. The 
application will be fully readvertised with all cost being the responsibility of the 
petitioner. 


